CENTER TOWNSHIP WATER AUTHORITY &
CENTER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
JOINT ANNUAL FIRE HYDRANT MEETING 2025

FEBRUARY 18, 2025
4:15 P.M.

DATE: FEBRUARY 18, 2025
[. CALL TO ORDER
II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
III. CORRECTIONS, ADDITIONS OR DELETIONS TO THE 2024 MINUTES

IV. APPROVAL BY THE CENTER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS FOR
PAYMENT OF THE ANNUAL FIRE HYDRANT MAINTENANCE FEE TO THE

NOTE: THERE ARE NO NEW FIRE HYDRANTS BEING ADDED FOR
MAINTENANCE THIS YEAR. There is one less being billed than last year, as it was
determined that the fire hydrant on Cade Drive in the cul-de-sac actually belonged to
Potter Township. The correction and billing adjustment were made in July of 2024.

V. ACCEPTANCE BY THE CENTER TOWNSHIP WATER AUTHORITY OF 420

FIRE HYDRANTS IN 2025 FOR MAINTENANCE AT THE APPROVED
RATE PER HYDRANT

VI. OTHER ITEMS TO BE DISCUSSED
1. FIRE MARSHAL, WILLIAM BRUCKER IS REQUESTING AN ADDITIONAL
FIRE HYDRANT BE INSTALLED AT THE INTERSECTION OF GETTYSBURG
DRIVE AND ACADEMY DRIVE

VII. ADJOURNMENT



